
Ravelston Park – Representation 044 

From: Paul Stuart <REDACTED>  
Sent: 11 April 2022 23:08 
To: Commercial Property <Commercial.Property@edinburgh.gov.uk> 
Subject: Regarding the transfer of Ravelston Park Pavilion  
 
Hi there.  I'm writing regarding the transfer of Ravelston Park Pavilion and immediate land to 
the ownership of Blackhall Community Trust. 
 

Just wanted to put my name behind those in favour of the change which can only be of benefit 
to the local community. Its a very sizable park and I'm certain those using it can cope with losing 
a small fraction for this worthy purpose.  
 

Yours sincerely, 
Paul Stuart  
REDACTED 
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